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Get-ready
Workshops

Get-ready workshops are usually lead by volunteers at the Droni office and this summer we had
lots of them.  In various workshops, Droni members had the chance to discuss heated topics

and gain practical knowledge. Always designed with different kinds of games, quizzes, Q&As, etc.
to make it more interactive,  these workshops were created to encourage people to share and

exchange their experience because we can all learn from each other. 



French-speaking
club

Droni members organized interactive French
language lessons, where participants can

practice basic conversational skills and learn
new vocabulary. The learning is combined with
fun group activities that included games, role-
plays, and collaborative exercises, all aimed at
improving fluency and confidence in speaking

French.🗣️ 
The french-speaking club is still active. So

please feel free to participate. The dates will be
posted on instagram and facebook.



International
Meet & Greet

The summer was also filled with several
international meet-and-greets. The events

created a wonderful and multicultural
environment, allowing everybody to experience

European cultures. We shared music, had a
clothing swap party, and competed in quiz

nights.



the youth show 
From July 23rd to August 1st, DRONI members were participating in the youth exchange "The

Youth Show" in Andalusia, Spain. 

Day 1
 Participants started the day

with a tour of the
organisation to understand

its goals.
They were also invited to take

part in team-building
exercises to create bonds

between each other.

Day 2
The participants performed
multiple exercises that help
improve one’s self balance
such as walking on steels
forthe very first time and
drawing portraits of each

other without looking at the
paper.

Day 3
The third day was started by

playing some energizer games and
continued with the participants
reflecting on what they learned

and what competencies they
gained during their time at the

program.
The day was finished with tasting
traditional Portuguese dishes and

desserts. Day 4
On this day the participants
held a traditional Georgian
evening and offered freshly
prepared Georgian dishes

and sweets, which was quite
a challenge to do for around

40 people.



the youth show 
From July 23rd to August 1st, DRONI members were participating in the youth exchange "The

Youth Show" in Andalusia, Spain. 

Day 5
The fifth day passed in an

enlightening and productive
way, with the participants

learning how to create music
with various items. Along that
they took part in a yoga class
where they learned how to do
yoga in pairs and individually.

Day 6
 On this day the participants did

excercixes such as walking on
stilts and creating their own

masks.
They also participated in various

games and tasks.

Day 7
On this day the participants

started preparing for a festival
on the following day, which

was held in Granada. The
whole day was devoted to

rehearsals for the
performance.

Day 8 
On the 8th day the festival was held.

For their performances, the participants
used their handmade masks for both the
theatrical part, which included walking on
stilts, and the musical part, where a band

played.

Day 9 
On the final day of the  project, the

participants performed for the people
living in the village as well.

On this trip the participants
developed many essential skills and

created memories that last a lifetime.



See You In The
Upcoming Events


